
 
Governor’s Commission on the Reorganization of the Department of 

Transportation 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  Commission Members 
 
From:  Michael J. Critelli, Chairman 
 
Date:  July 24, 2007 
 
Subject: Meeting Notice 
 
 
 
The next meeting of the Governor’s Commission on the Reorganization of the 
Department of Transportation is scheduled for Thursday, August 9, 2007 at 10:00 a.m. at 
the Legislative Office Building in Hartford. An agenda will be forwarded to you in the 
near future. 
 
The Commission Meeting will be followed by a public hearing to receive comments from 
invited speakers and the public. 
 
Directions to the Legislative Office Building are attached. 
 

http://www.ct.gov/dot/lib/dot/govcomm/lobdir.pdf

